
Amador-Calaveras Consensus Group (ACCG) Monitoring Work Group 

and South Fork of the American River Cohesive Strategy (SOFAR) 

Landscape Design Team Post Fire Restoration Symposium 

July 14 & 15 |  Virtual Webinar & Field Tour 

Symposium Goal:  The ACCG Monitoring workgroup and the SOFAR Landscape Design Team is hosting 

a symposium that will highlight ongoing monitoring and research in the Power Fire and its application 

in post fire restoration planning (e.g. Caldor Fire).  Monitoring strategies such as the one crafted for 

the ACCG are designed to accommodate the adaptive management process by choosing tractable 

questions, identifying indicators that measure a specific attribute over time that documents change in 

a specific condition, and by selecting a set of indicator target values or conditions and trigger points 

that would inform management action.  This  symposium would focus on how we could apply our 

monitoring and research across the ACCG and SOFAR to support post fire restoration planning and 

help to inform adaptive management.  Some of the topics will include treatment effects on wildlife, 

variable density treatments in plantations, predicting plantation survival and growth, hardwood man-

agement, aquatics and meadow restoration. Discussions will provide the opportunity for collaboration 

on the implications of the work and how to apply this knowledge to future post fire management. 

Location: Virtual webinar on July 14 and Power Fire Field Tour July 15.  The Caldor Fire field tour will 

be scheduled in the fall. 

Presented by: USDA Forest Service Ecology Program, ACCG, SOFAR 

Audience: ACCG and SOFAR members, land managers, researchers, planners and decision makers  

Contact Information:  

Please register online by xxx 


